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Barbara Mae Currie 

1950  -  2010 

 
Barb Currie had a long association with Curling in all aspects of the 

game. She became involved with the sport in the early 1970's, and over 
the next four decades she skipped numerous winning teams. 

 
She shared her talents in both the administrative and technical side of 
curling, and was involved as a statistician and official at local, regional 
and  national competitions. The PEI Curling Association made her an 

honourary Life Member in 2008. 
 

Barbara  was a founding member of the PEI Curling Hall of Fame and 
Museum in 2007, and served as a Board Member until her untimely  

passing on February 3, 2010. 
 

We dedicate this Induction Ceremony to her memory.   


